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February 26, 2013 
 
Notice to Aboriginal Communities: 
 
 
The Vancouver Police Department is looking for four individuals to join the Aboriginal 
Cadet Program for the summer of 2013.   
 
 
The Aboriginal Cadet Program is sponsored by A.C.C.E.S.S. and offered to qualified youth who 
are of Aboriginal decent including Registered Indian, Non-status Indian, Metis, or Inuit.  This 
program is held during the summer semester break from June to August.  The Cadets will work 
a four on and four off shift pattern.  For two of the shifts they will work in the motor pool and the 
other two days will be spent with mentor officers throughout the department.  The pay is 
approximately $22.00/hour.  Applicants must meet the following criteria to be considered a 
suitable applicant:  
 

• 19 – 29 years old 
• Aboriginal Ancestry 
• Excellent character (behaviour and lifestyles choices that are consistent with the values 

of the Vancouver Police department) 
• Canadian Citizen or Permanent Resident  
• Grade 12 diploma or equivalent 
• No criminal convictions, no adult criminal charges pending  
• A valid Class 5 driver's license with a good driving record  
• Must have an interest in ultimately becoming a police officer 

 
Interested applicants please contact Det/Cst Corinne Allan with the Vancouver Police 
Department Recruiting Unit at corinne.allan@vpd.ca or 604-717-8288.  
 
 


